
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
Contact Person: Sheriff Dave Phalen 
Phone:  (740) 652-7252 
Fax:   (740) 687-6856 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                      
 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
[Lancaster, Ohio October 11, 2010] Fairfield County Sheriff Dave Phalen wants the citizens of 
Fairfield County to be aware of a group of professional solicitors out of Las Vegas, Nevada that 
have been contacting people either by phone or via U.S. Mail soliciting donations to the “United 
States Deputy Sheriff’s Association” and other service organizations.   
 
As Sheriff of Fairfield County, the only Sheriff’s organization that Sheriff Phalen supports is the 
Buckeye State Sheriff’s Association which deals with concerns and legislative matters concerning 
Sheriff’s Offices of Ohio and law enforcement as a whole. 
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